PC Committee

From: judith grover <judygrover1@me.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 3:11 PM
To: PC Committee

Subject: Keawakapu parking lot

Dear Planning Committee,

| strongly oppose both changing the zoning for the Maui Oceanfront Hotel and changing the parking lot to meet their
needs and not the public.

Many longtime residents, including myself, use this parking lot throughout the week in order to enjoy the public beach.
Maui residents sacrifice enough for Hawaii tourism and the private businesses that benefit from tourism. The
government needs to also meet the needs and wants of local residents.

Please don’t take this public parking lot away from Maui local people!!

Mahalo,

Judy Grover

959 Kupulau Drive
Kihei, HI 96753



